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MCK hires independent 
consultant to assist in Housing 

Review  
 
For Immediate Release 
 
(Kahnawake – 9, Seskéha/August 2018) The Mohawk Council of 
Kahnawà:ke (MCK) wishes to inform the community that it has hired a 
forensic chartered accountant to participate in the Housing Review 
process to analyze the findings to date and assist in further assessment.  
 
The chartered accountant is a specialist in the area of uncovering 
misappropriation of funds and brings 15 years of experience and 
expertise working with various governments, agencies, and police forces.  
 
The professional review/report is expected to be completed by the end of 
August and subsequently presented to Chief and Council. This will be 
followed by an update to the community. 
 
Additionally, work to review and improve financial controls for the entire 
MCK organization is underway. 
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Media Inquiries: 
Joe Delaronde 
Political Press Attaché 
(450) 632-7500 ext. 63251 

joe.delaronde@mck.ca 
 

Technical 
Contact: 
Paul Rice 
Executive Financial 
Officer 
____________________

___ 

Mohawk Council 
of Kahnawà:ke 
Kahnawà:ke Mohawk 
Territory 
P.O. Box 720 
J0L 1B0 
 
Tel: (450) 632-7500 
Fax: (450) 638-5958 
 
As per the MCK 
Communications Protocol, 
all media requests must be 
arranged through the Public 
Relations / Communications 
Unit 
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